
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
The ADTSEA Executive Committee approves the following resolution: 
 
ADTSEA strongly encourages NHTSA to develop and implement a Driver 
Education/Training Assessment that will use the National Standards as a 
basis for evaluating state driver education programs. 
 
 
We support the Stakeholders Association working in cooperation with 
NHTSA to better define and enhance the Association’s and the individual 
stakeholder’s role in two specific areas: 
 

1. The development of a cadre of qualified individuals from our 
membership who can serve on assessment teams. 

 
2. The development of the assessment tools, written guidelines 

and other materials that will be necessary to conduct useful and 
effective assessments. 
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